
Follow up from April 19,2023 AGM 
April 25, 2023 

 
Two questions were left for Adam after the AGM meeting.  Ardeth passed 

them on to him and here are his responses. 
 

What type of events do you plan to hold in the new event building? ( 
future AGM’s?.) 

 
The program is not set and still malleable, but we think music, films, 

talks, weddings, and meetings will be a part of it.  

 
 

This summer will there be Wednesday Food Truck Markets? 
(Personally I’ve heard a rumour that they might be held at the 

Community Centre parking lot?)   
When all is built will Wednesday Food Truck events be held? 

 
It pains me to say, but I don’t know how we will be able to 

accommodate the parking that would be required for a resurrected 
SupperMarket, assuming it becomes as popular as it was. At its peak, 

there were close to 400 cars parked in the field and in our parking lot, 
which would leave very little parking for everything else we are 

building. It’s possible we organize something in a smaller format. It is 
also possible that another group runs with the SupperMarket idea 

somewhere else in Town, but I do not know if there are any concrete 

plans for this. 
 

  
Regards, 

 
Adam Hawley   |   Vice President 

The Village Developments Inc. 
C: 289.241.9288 

E: Adam@TheVillageNiagara.com 
W: TheVillageNiagara.com 

 
 

Note from Sue Henry 
The announcement was made several weeks ago that the Suppermarket will 

not be held this year in The Village.  Perhaps other locations have been 

decided? 
http://marketatthevillage.ca/about/  
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